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BUG’N’SUN BLOCK SPF 30

BUG’N’SUN BLOCKJ repels mosquitoes and black flies and allows
you to stay in the sun 30 times longer than without sunburn
protection.  This product is to be used only when protection from
sunburn and mosquitoes/black flies is required (not to be used
solely as a sunblock.  Bug’N’SunJ Block protects against harmful
UVA and UVB rays and is paba free, water resistant, enriched with
natural Aloe Vera and may help reduce the chances of premature
aging and wrinkling of skin due to over exposure to the sun.  

DIRECTIONS:

Apply evenly 15 minutes before exposure to sun and
mosquitoes/black flies.  Re-apply as necessary only if exposure
to sun and mosquitoes/black flies continues.  Wipe or wash palms



after applying.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  DO NOT USE ON
INFANTS OR TODDLERS.  USE ONLY WHEN PROTECTION FROM SUNBURN AND
MOSQUITOES/BLACK FLIES IS REQUIRED.  Avoid contact with eyes and
lips.  May damage furniture finishes, some plastics, painted
surfaces, synthetic fabrics.

FIRST AID:

If in contact with eyes, wash thoroughly with water.  If
irritation persists, call physician.  If signs of skin rash or
irritation appear, wash with soap and water and discontinue use. 
If ingested, call a physician or Poison Control Centre
immediately.

DISPOSAL: Do not re-use empty container.  Discard container in
household garbage.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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